
President’s Message 

CONTACT YOUR BOARD 

• President                               
Sherry Goodridge                         
president@kcrwc.org                      
859-905-8113 

• 1st Vice-President                 
Kelli Bailey                             
859-760-5321 

• 2nd Vice-President              
Kathleen Bell                           
901-604-6273 

• 3rd Vice-President                       
Janet Middleton                        
859-760-9133 

• 4th Vice-President             
VACANT 

• Treasurer                                
Ruth Hill                                
859-760-0361 

• Recording Secretary             
Mary Ann Thaman               
513-478-2880 

Dear members and friends, 

 It is with a bittersweet feeling that I write this newsletter message to bid 
farewell as the outgoing President of our beloved club.  As my term comes to 
an end, I have been reflecting on the incredible journey we have embarked 
upon together and the progress we have made.  First and foremost, I want to 
express my deepest gratitude to each of you for your unwavering support and 
dedication. Without your enthusiasm and commitment, none of our achieve-
ments would have been possible.  

During my four-year tenure, we have accomplished remarkable milestones. 
From overcoming the challenges of the pandemic, to successful fundraising 
events, continuously working hard to elect many conservative candidates and 
welcoming many new faces to our club.  These accomplishments are a testa-
ment to the dedication and hard work of our membership.  

As I pass on the gavel to the incoming President, I am confident that the 
KCRWC will continue to flourish and achieve even greater heights. I promise 
you all I will do my very best in the remainder of my term to ensure the in-
coming leadership team is prepared, supported and ready to continue to 
bring fresh perspectives and ideas to the table.  

Lastly, I would like to express my sincere appreciation for the incredible op-
portunity to serve as your President. It has been an honor and a privilege to 
work alongside such remarkable individuals who share a common passion for 
our mission. Thank you for your trust, and friendship. I am truly grateful for 
the memories we have created and everything we have achieved together. 
Let us continue to work towards a brighter future, knowing that our collective 
efforts can make a profound difference in our communities and the GOP.  

With heartfelt gratitude, 

Sherry Goodridge                                                                                                               
KCRWC President                                                         

November 2023 

Candidate/Volunteer Appreciation 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the 
Republicans who put in the effort to run for statewide 
office this year. As of publication time, we do not have 
the results but we are so proud of you! Thank you, also, 
to all of the campaign volunteers who walked door-to-
door, made phone calls, posted on social media, and 
helped spread the word about our Republican  
candidates. 

! 



We’ll be drawing the 

winner of the “monthly 

elephant” wearer raffle  

on November 28th! 

With the Thanksgiving holiday coming up and  
everyone  busy with family and holiday prep,  

PLEASE remember to RSVP to Lynn at  
membership@kcrwc.org or  

text her at 859-760-2033 by 11.13.23! 

Dues are Due 

2024 is almost here, so dues are 
now due and payable! You’ll find a 
2024 membership form attached. 
Please fill out and either mail the 

completed form with your check to 
our PO Box listed on the form, or 
bring your form and dues check 

with you on November 28th!  
We are excited for the new year, so 
act fast as the regular price increas-

es on Jan. 23rd, the day after our  
Jan. 22nd meeting! 

Please continue to keep Israel,  
all of our elected officials and 
those who may be struggling at 
this time of year in your prayers. 



Ways to Find Us: 

KCRWC                                                  

PO Box 17071                                

Lakeside Park, KY  41017   

 

Email:  kcrwcinfo@gmail.com  

Website:  http://www.kcrwc.org/  

About Us 

The Kenton County Republican 

Women’s Club (KCRWC) strives 

to be a portal to the world of 

politics not only in Northern 

Kentucky, but also in our   

Commonwealth and our     

Nation. We give our members 

the opportunity, knowledge 

and the support they need to 

run for office, manage and 

work on campaigns, meet   

personally with their national, 

state and local legislators and 

contribute to the education of 

their community regarding 

Republican causes. 

Membership in KCRWC is open to 

all registered Republican Women 

in the Northern Kentucky area of 

any age or ethnicity, who are  

interested in promoting the     

objectives and policies of the   

Republican Party. Our membership 

currently includes women from 

Kenton, Campbell, Boone and 

Grant Counties. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Nov 23—Thanksgiving Day 
 
Nov 28— Meeting/Election 
of Officers/Christmas Party 
@ Ft. Mitchell Country 
Club 
 
Dec—No meeting 
 
Jan 22—Lunch Meeting @ 
Oriental Wok 

 

KCRWC ELECTION OF OFFICERS 
The Nominating Committee consisting of Chair, Lynn Berk; 
Kelli Bailey; Kathleen Bell and Mary Ann Thaman  
presented the following proposed slate of Officers for 
2024-2025 at our October meeting. 
No nominations were made from the floor in Oct., but  
may be made from the floor on November 28, 2023  
before the election. Please be sure to have the approval 
of the person you are nominating before you make the 
floor nomination. All elected positions are two year terms 
to begin on January 1, 2024. 
 

President Kelli Bailey 
1st Vice President/Programs  Alyson Roeding 
4th Vice President- Ways and Means   Ashley McNeese 
Recording Secretary  Joyce Gamm 
 

The incoming president shall appoint the following with 
the approval of the Executive Committee: Corresponding 
Secretary, Parliamentarian, Chaplain, Budget Committee, 
Historian, Presidential Advisor (Past President) and      Leg-
islative Chair. Please consider accepting one of these posi-
tions. If you would like to serve the KCRWC in any    capac-
ity, please contact Lynn Berk, Nominating Committee 
Chair at lynn@berkdigitalprinting.com .  

We’d love to have you join the Board! 

 

 
 
 
 

You can find more details and sign the petition by visiting 
the website KeepNine.org.  The "Keep Nine" Amendment is 
the most widely supported specific Supreme Court reform in 

America. More than 1000 elected officials across America 
including almost 200 members of Congress and more than 

800 state legislators now back the Amendment. Packing the 
Supreme Court would be devastating to America. 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kcrwc.org%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2-3u9MRYHgkrb4YZyT0I86C5gMmd631aM9TScbhvGWUIOhkzagQ5m9i60&h=AT2UizZlpEclZ-w6X_vqSfbP1D5DlieaA9BELoW4pOsD2yxTyKeV9WiHrLHKS6ck7vm4n4NmtEc7GRlGgKAPz5j6PcmZbqwIlahDjfTp8PSV_ZzHPLAduQ7wOgh
mailto:lynn@berkdigitalprinting.com


 
2024 Kenton County Republican Women’s Club (KCRWC) 

Membership Dues Form  
 
Check one:   2024 Renewal         OR                                                                                       NEW Member (I have never been a KCRWC member before) 

 

Check one:  

  $50.00   Member Dues    (increases to $55 as of 1/23/24)          OR 

 

 $45.00   Senior Member (age 65+) Dues    (increases to $50 as of 1/23/24)         OR 

 

  $30.00   Associate Member Dues* 
*Associate means: a regular member of another club, or a registered Republican male member. 

 
IN ADDITION to my membership dues, I am enclosing   ☐ $25.00    ☐ $50.00    ☐ $75.00    ☐ Other $ ______ 

to help the Kenton County Republican Women's Club continue to spread the conservative message. 
 

PLEASE PRINT ALL INFORMATION AND ENCLOSE A SEPARATE FORM FOR EACH DUES PAYING MEMBER! 

 
Name: _____________________________________________________________________________________  
 
Occupation: ________________________________________  Employer: _______________________________ 
 
Mailing Address: _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City/State/Zip: _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Preferred Phone: ____________________________  Preferred E-mail: __________________________________ 

 
Registered Republican        Precinct Chair                      Elected Official    Office held:___________________ 

 
     Check here if you DO NOT wish to be included in the KCRWC Membership Directory. 

Note: Membership Directory will include Name, Address, Phone number and E-mail. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMEMBER … your KCRWC dues automatically make you a member of the Kentucky Federation of Republican Women ($10 to KFRW) and also the 

National Federation of Republican Women ($20 to NFRW), giving you access to all resources at each level!  

 

                                      
 

Volunteer Opportunities—minimal time required: 
 
☐  Membership Recruitment   ☐ Raising Funds 
☐ Americanism/Scholarship Committee  ☐  Publicity 
☐  Historian     ☐  Caring for America 
☐  Legislation/Campaigns    ☐  Serve on Executive Board 
☐  Serve on a Committee 
☐ Other skills or interests that may support the KCRWC ___________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

KCRWC use only:  
 

Date paid: ___________   Amt. paid:__________ 
 

Check #: _________   Cash: ___________  
 

New member packet given: __________ 

     

            


